T: 502-582-2164

e/ t .t Tony Taylor AT&T
g a & Director 601 W. Chestnut Street  F: 502-582-1433

External & Legislative Affairs 4* Floor tony.taylor@att.com
Louisville, KY 40203

August 30, 2007

Elizabeth O’Donnell

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

P. O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Ms. O’Donnell:

By letter dated December 12, 2006, the Commission acknowledged receipt of our proposed
“BellSouth Line Connection Waiver Promotion.” (Please reference Filing No. TFS2006-
01671.) That promotion is scheduled to end on August 31, 2007 and AT&T-Kentucky has
now decided to extend this promotion through April 30, 2008.

All terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of the promotional period
remain unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on October 12, 2006
also remains unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this proposed extension, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.

Very t yours

(

TARIFF BRANCH

RECEIVED

8/30/2007

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
OF KENTUCKY




S’ t -t Tony Taylor AT&T T: 502-582-2164
g a & Director 601 W. Chestnut Street  F: 502-582-1433

External & Legislative Affairs 4™ Floor tony.taylor@att.com
Louisville, KY 40203

August 30, 2007

Elizabeth O’Donnell

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

P. O.Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Ms. O’Donnell:

By electronic mail notification dated September 1, 2006, the Commission acknowledged
receipt of our proposed “BellSouth Simple Savings Promotion.” (Please reference Filing No.
TFS2006-01372.) That promotion is scheduled to end on August 31, 2007 and
AT&T-Kentucky has now decided to extend this promotion through December 31, 2007.

One minor change is being made in connection with this extension which allows Subscribers
with aggregate annual billing, in excess of $65,000, at the time of enrollment, to participate
in this program. All other terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of
the promotional period remain unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Commission
on August 31, 2006 also remains unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this proposed extension, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.

Very truly yours,

onyAay

TARIFF BRANCH

RECEIVED

8/30/2007

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
OF KENTUCKY




Tony Taylor AT&T T: 502-582-2164

S’
= at&t
— a & Director 601 W. Chestnut Street  F: 502-582-1433

External & Legislative Affairs 4* Floor tony.taylor@att.com
Louisville, KY 40203

April 27, 2007

Elizabeth O’Donnell

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Ms. O’Donnell:

By e-mail notice dated February 27, 2007, 12:43 PM, the KY-PSC Electronic Tariff Filing
Center acknowledged receipt of our proposed “Service Connection Charge Waiver
Promotion.” (Please see filing TFS2007-00144.) The promotion is scheduled to end on
April 30, 2007 and AT&T-KY has now decided to extend this promotion through

June 30, 2007.

All terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of the promotional period
remain unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on December 14, 2006
also remains unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this promotion, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.

Very truly

Tony Taylor

TARIFF BRANCH

RECEIVED

4/27/2007

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
OF KENTUCKY




((

T: 502-582-2164

t t Tony Taylor AT&T
a & Director 601 W. Chestnut Street  F: 502-582-1433

External & Legislative Affairs 4™ Floor tony.taylor@att.com
Louisville, KY 40203

April 27, 2007

Elizabeth O’Donnell

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Ms. O’Donnell:

By letter dated December 12, 2006, the Commission acknowledged receipt of our proposed
“$50 MDU Closer Coupon Promotion.” (Please see filing TFS2006-01670.) The promotion
is scheduled to end on April 30, 2007 and AT&T-KY has now decided to extend this
promotion through December 31, 2007.

All terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of the promotional period
remain unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on June 14, 2006 also
remains unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this promotion, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.

Very truly yours,

TARIFF BRANCH

4/27/2007

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
OF KENTUCKY

RECEIVED




@ BELLSOUTH

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.  502-582-2164 Tony Taylor
4 Floor FAX 502-582-8667 Director
601 W. Chestnut Street Regulatory & External Affairs

Louisville, KY 40203

Tony.Taylor@bellsouth.com

February 27, 2007

Elizabeth O’Donnell

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615

Dear Ms. O’Donnell:
By letter dated December 18, 2006, the Commission acknowledged receipt of our proposed
“Service Connection Charge Waiver Promotion.” (Please see filing TFS2006-01680.) The

promotion is scheduled to end on February 27, 2007. BellSouth has now decided to extend this
promotion through April 30, 2007.

All terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of the promotional period
remain unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on December 14, 2006 also

remains unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this promotion, please call Joan Duncan at 502-582-8416.

Very trul

TARIFF BRANCH

RECEIVED

2/27/2007

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
OF KENTUCKY




